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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow and 

become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

We have been reflecting upon British Values in school, exploring how we live out 

‘mutual respect’, ‘tolerance’, ‘democracy’, ‘rule of law’ and ‘liberty’ and how these 

values, with our Christian Values, shape how we behave and treat one another in 

school. If you’d like to find out more, this document outlines the 5 fundamental British 

Values and their importance: https://www.togetherforchildren.org.uk/media/27513/

One-minute-guide-British-Values/pdf/BRITISH_VALUES.pdf?m=637970361364730000 

 

Clubs 

Clubs have started this week and will run for 8 weeks. The children have enjoyed 

learning new skills and meeting new faces!  

 

 

 

A huge well done to our class finalists who stood up in front of the whole school this 

week to deliver their speeches. Congratulations to Alice and Izzy who will go on to 

compete in the local partnership heats after half term! 

 

School opening times 

A reminder that gates open at 8:40am and close promptly at 8:55am each day. We 

encourage children to already be in school and in their classrooms ready to learn by 

this time. Any arrivals after gates have closed must go to the main office to sign in. 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Fairytale Books—Can you help? 

Pixies Class love reading fairytales so much that their books are getting rather 

worn! Do you have any unwanted copies of traditional fairytale books at 

home that you’d be willing to donate? Titles such as: 
 

• Little Red Riding Hood 

• The Three Little Pigs 

• The Gingerbread Man 

• The Three Billy Goats Gruff  

• Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

and any others would be gratefully received. 

Please drop them into the main office.  
 

Key events next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Smith 

 

Headteacher

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Lois 

Y1: Za’Niah 

Y2: Theo 

Y3: Mikee 

Y4: Anca 

Y5: Kasjan 

Y6: Ruben 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Freddie 

Y1: Jacob 

Y2: Polly 

Y3: Lily-May 

Y4: James 

Y5: Henry 

Y6: Jack W 

Mon 27th Jan   

Tues 28th Jan  

Wed 29th Jan Y5 swimming 

Thurs 30th Jan   

Fri 31st Jan   
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